
DECEMBER NEWSLETTER 

BY ROSE SOLAK, 2ND VICE PRESIDENT 

 

It’s the Season of Giving. Let’s support the needy, underprivileged and abused 

children with Love.  Sponsor a Christmas Party at your Post Home, with AMVETS 

approval. Serve a light snack & refreshment, have a sing along with Christmas 

Carols, entertain by reading a Christmas Story and an inexpensive gift from Santa. 

A coloring book & crayon or Santa stocking with a candy cane. Cut out the shape 

of a stocking from used Christmas cards, punch out hole around the edge and 

crochet them. A simple and inexpensive project. 

Here are some suggestions: Support a Giving Tree with name tags of a Child Wish 

List, Giving Tree with hats, gloves and scarves, also support the Goodfellow 

Newspaper Drive, No Child Without A Christmas, dress a doll for Goodfellow, 

Marine Toys for Tots and Selfridge Readiness Program with a unwrap child gift. 

While visiting a Juvenile Detention Home, children were asking for personal care 

items, snacks, cheese crackers, raisins, granola bars, hard individual wrapped 

candy, juice boxes, books and crossword puzzles. 

Let’s not forget Worchid, a child of a decease Veterans with a Christmas cards, a 

gift, a movie, ice show, invite them to join JUNIOR AMVETS or a youth volunteer 

in auxiliary projects. 

District Presidents: remind the auxiliaries in your District to participate in Gift Card 

Shower for Penrickton Center for Blind Children. The Districts and Local Auxiliaries 

who support the Gift Card Shower will be in a drawing for a prize at convention. 

Thank you for your support and let’s Focus on the Future of the Children. Wishing 

the AMVETS FAMILY a Blessed Christmas and a Happy Healthy New Year. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


